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Marketing and Economic Development Committee (MEDC)
Approved Minutes

October 22, 2015

Present: Chair Mayor Michael Tompkins, Vice-Chair Addie MacDonald, Councillor Paul Paquette, Helen Abel,
CAO Greg Barr, Bill Monk, Recording Secretary Amy MacManus

Regrets: Councillor Byron Mersereau and Holly Sanford

The Committee discussed next steps: need to agree on the mandate and develop a strategic plan. There was
discourse around what should be MEDC’s focus, tasks the Committee is currently undertaking, whether to re-write
or tweak the mandate and the MEDC work plan was discussed. No decisions were made and no work on the
mandate, strategic plan or work plan was completed. An additional meeting will be set to work on the mandate and
strategic planning.
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